
GymStars End of the Year Show 2022 
 

Dear Friends, Family, and Gymnasts of GymStars Gymnastics, 
  

Our End of the Year Show is coming up very soon! This Saturday, June 18th, we will finally be 
able to see all of your gymnasts’ hard work throughout the season. Before you arrive at the show, 
there are a few things we would like you to know. 
 

1. Arrival 
We know everyone will be excited to come to the show and want to make sure they have 
the best seats in the house. However, please do not arrive more than 10-15 minutes prior 
to your child’s start time. We need to make sure the previous show is able to exit the facility 
first and have the parking lot as clear for you as possible. 

2. Parking 
The parking lot will most likely be very full for each of our sessions. If possible, please 
carpool with family and friends so that way everyone is able to park in our parking lot. 

3. Attendees and Entrance Fees 
This year we are happy to say that you are able to bring as many guests as you would like 
to the show. The entrance fee is $10 per person and this will be cash only please. Children 
under 4 years old will be free. 

4. End of the Year Show Raffle 
* This year, every guest that comes to the show will be given a raffle ticket. We will be 

raffling off an awesome package that includes 2 days of summer camp (good for any 2 
days during one of the weeks this summer), a free 4-week summer class session (good 
for either July or August this summer), and free registration for the 2022-2023 season. 
Additional raffle tickets can be purchased for $2.00. 

5. Apparel, Accessories, Food 
We will be having GymStars t-shirts (select sizes), leotards, food, and drinks available for 
purchase throughout and after the show. All of purchases made at the show go towards 
supporting the GymStars programs. 

6. Attire/Show Routines 
Please have your child ready to go with their leotard or t-shirt already on once they arrive 
so we can get started right on time. If they want to wear black shorts or leggings over their 
leotard too, that is acceptable. The boys’ class should wear black shorts too. Please make 
sure your gymnast’s hair is pulled back out of their face so that way they can see while 
performing their routines for you. Your child will be performing skills on Vault, Balance 
Beam, and a Floor routine to this year’s theme, ABBA. They have all been working very 
hard and are excited to perform for all of the guests coming in. At the end of the show, 
every gymnast will also be receiving their participation medal. 

7. Dismissal 
Upon the completion of the show, feel free to take pictures of your gymnast! After, we 
kindly ask that once your gymnast is with you and are ready to go, you quickly gather your 
things and exit as we have another show soon after and want to prepare the space for 
them just as we did for you!  

 
We hope everyone is excited to attend the show and we are looking forward to seeing everyone on 
Saturday, June 18th. If you have any questions regarding the show, please call the GymStars office at 
(845) 246-3890 or send an email to gymstarsny@gmail.com. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Gerardo Sura 


